Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2017 8:42 AM

To: mike@rthicksconsult.com

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; 'Randall Hicks'; ‘Kristin Pope'
Subject: RE: North Square Lake Unit soil sampling

Mike,

Thanks for the notification. | show the following 2RP numbers open on the NSLU 3:

e 2RP-3243
e 2RP-3333
e 2RP-3447

For the NSLU 67, | don’t see anything open for that well. Do you know if a C-141 has been submitted for that well site?
Looks like both wells are Federal surface, so BLM will need to be copied on remedial plans and may want to be aware of
this sampling event.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

From: Mike Stubblefield [mailto:mike@rthicksconsult.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2017 7:19 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; 'Randall Hicks' <r@rthicksconsult.com>; 'Kristin Pope'
<kristin@rthicksconsult.com>

Subject: North Square Lake Unit soil sampling

Mike,
On 11/2/2017 R.T. Hicks Consultants will be collecting soil samples at the Remnant Oil Operating, LLC North Square Lake

Unit no.3 and North Square Lake Unit no.67. We will state sampling on the North Square Lake unit no.3 at 8;30am.
Please contact me if further information is required.

Mike Stubblefield
RT Hicks Consultants
Cell: 575-365-5034



